Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, July 11, 2011 8:32 AM

To: Costello, Timothy

Cc: Hoofard, Keith

Subject: RE: SLIC Case RO0003076, Waste Management, Livermore

Funds for Regulatory Oversight are due August 12, 2011
Additional Information requested at the top of page is due August 12, 2011
Work Plan is due September 8, 2011.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Costello, Timothy [Timothy.Costello@tetratech.com]
Sent: Friday, July 08, 2011 10:16 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Hoofard, Keith

Subject: SLIC Case RO0003076, Waste Management, Livermore

Jerry,

We (Tetra Tech GEO, formerly called GeoTrans, Inc.) are working with Waste Management on the 6175 Southfront Road,
Livermore site (SLIC Case RO0003076). Waste Management has asked us to prepare a Work Plan in response to the
County’s June 22, 2011 letter.

Please confirm the Work Plan due date —is it August 12, 2011 (bottom of Page 1 of the letter) or September 8, 2011
(bottom of Page 2 of the letter)?

Please reply all when responding; I'll be out of the office for 2 weeks beginning July 11, and Keith Hoofard here (copied
on this message) will be working with me on this project.

Thank you,
Tim.

Tim Costello | Senior Scientist, Associate

tim.costello@tetratech.com

www.tetratechgeo.com




